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Response to Applicant’s Response to RR-700 re access to Woodleys Farmhouse Day Nursery 
 
Vivian Blyth [PINS Ref: REP2-023] 
Response to Applicants Document 8.3 response to relevant representation 700 – reference to 
access. 
 
Local concern re access to Woodleys Farmhouse Day Nursery relates to the increase in traffic along 
the A508 and the fact that the proposed highway mitigation works are designed to make the traffic 
flow faster.  The increase in the amount and speed of traffic would make it more difficult and 
dangerous for drivers to get in and out of the Nursery, especially at peak hours which generally 
coincide with children being dropped off and collected.  
 
Obviously measures to relieve congestion would be necessary but more consideration needs to be 
given to making the road past the Nursery safer.  I understand that another accident has occurred 
nearby (on 16th February 2019) in spite of recently introduced signage. 
 
Vivian Blyth 
Reg No 20011349 
 

 


